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Emergency Watermain work on McKinley Road in Montrose Township  
  
Flint, Michigan. ---  
  
The Genesee County Road Commission announces that Genesee County Water & Waste 

Services will close McKinley Road between M-57 and Farrand Road in Montrose Township today, 

Wednesday, April 7, 2021 at 8:30 AM.  The roadway should reopen by the end of the day. Traffic 

is advised to use Marshall Road and Farrand Road to detour around the closure.  Motorists are 

advised to allow extra time to reach their destination.  

  

Please contact Genesee County WWS at (810) 732-7870 if you have questions.    

 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours 


